
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15 February 2023 
 
To: ASX Company Announcements Platform 

 
BRISBANE BRONCOS LIMITED AND ITS CONTROLLED ENTITIES 

2022 FINANCIAL YEAR FORECAST ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
In accordance with Listing Rule 3.1, the Board of Brisbane Broncos Limited announce that the profit 
before tax for the Group for the financial year ended 31 December 2022 is expected to be approximately 
11.5% above the 2021 result.  
 
The expected financial result reflects Brisbane Broncos members and fans returning to home games in 
2022, following the Covid-19 impacted seasons.  This resulted in an increase in average crowds and 
ticketing revenue compared to the comparative period.  The Group’s consumer and commercial revenue 
increased in line with the ability to deliver 2022 season benefits to corporate partners, members and fans.  
The grant received from the National Rugby League increased due to two National Rugby League 
Women’s (NRLW) seasons played in 2022.  Group operating costs increased with the return of crowds, 
expansion of community programs and the two NRLW seasons.    
 
This announcement has been approved by the Board of Brisbane Broncos Limited.  
 
For further information, please contact Chair Mr Karl Morris on 07 3858 9101. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Brisbane Broncos Limited 
Louise Lanigan 
Company Secretary 
 
 

 


